GENESIS MONTESSORI PRESCHOOL
DECEMBER 2017 NEWSLETTER
     
December is a month full of excitement and fun at Genesis.  Circle time will include many special things, such as the color green, the triangle shape, and the number 4. We will be listening to music from the Nutcracker Ballet, written by Tchaikovsky.  Our art print will be from the artist Raphael, called, ”Sistine Madonna”.  This month our Fruit of the Spirit topic is PATIENCE.   Our Bible verse is, Ephesians 4:2 “Be PATIENT, bearing with one another in love.” 

The letters for December will be:



Nov. 27 - Dec. 1…………………….J j



December 4 - 8.…….…………..…W w



December 11 - 13….………………N n (NO Share on Thursday Party Day)
On Thursday, December 14th, the children will have a party and gift exchange.  For the gift exchange, each child should bring a wrapped gift for a child of the same sex (around $5 but not more than $10).  The gift tag should read:  “To: A boy From: (your son’s name)” or “To: A girl From: (your daughter’s name)”.  Also, please bring a brown grocery sack with your child’s name on it, so we can keep all their items together, (easier to get things home).  Please have your child’s exchange gift and grocery sack to school by Tuesday, December 12th. This will aid in organizing, and making sure everything is here before the party.
**Extended day children will need 2 gifts (1 for the morning, and 1 for the afternoon), that way all the children will receive a gift at each party, and no one is left out.

There will be a party supply list posted in the hall on Tuesday, December 5th, if you would like to help with needed party items.  Please have these items to school by Tuesday, December 12th.
On Thursday, December 14th, we would like to invite parents/family to come and listen to the children sing a few Christmas songs.  Please feel free to video the concert, and take pictures. Morning presentation will begin at 11:30 AM and the afternoon presentation will begin at 3:30 PM.  We will be singing in RAINBOWLAND in the church. Go into the church building, through the lobby and go to the right through the double doors, then take first left then right down the hall, and into Rainbowland.  We will have signs and people to help assist you.  Singing will start promptly at 11:30 am and 3:30 pm.  When the children are finished singing, we will return to the classroom, to be dismissed to go home.  If you are unable to come for the singing, classes will dismiss at their regular time.  We will have extended day session as normal, so extended children will be singing at both presentations, and they will need their lunch. 
Winter break starts on Friday, December 15th, and classes will resume Wednesday, January 3th.  The first week back to school the children may bring a favorite toy on one of these days that they received as a gift.  NO guns or weapons please. 
On behalf of all the teachers, we want to wish you and your family a Merry Christmas, and may you experience the peace and joy of this special season.  
 REMINDERS:   December 6th - FUNdraiser Day – Favorite Book 
             December 12th – Party Supplies, Brown Paper Sack and Exchange Gifts due at school

             December 14th - Christmas Parties and Christmas Concert (11:30 and 3:30)

             December 15th through January 2nd - Christmas/Winter Break


             January 3rd – Classes resume

